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I’m afraid this will be a rather short newsletter as it has become a last minute task before I fly off on holiday today for two weeks.


 


 


 





Results since last newsletter





      Carol Mathews ran the Brighton Marathon in an excellent time of 3 hours 53-24





     Our London marathon representative, Duncan Wild ran 5 hours 46 on a very hot day.





Congratulations to them both





Don’t forget to let me know if you have any results to report





Greensands Ridge Relay


25th June 2011


� HYPERLINK "http://www.smoc.info/GSRR/index.shtml" ��www.smoc.info/GSRR/index.shtml�





We have more than enough runners to make up a mixed team.


Ladies – Carol Mathews, Sue Rookley and Jane Smith


Men – Stuart Mathews, Mark Rookley, Simon van de Crommert, Mark Garrish and Terry Penny





We will select the three men to take part after I return on 26th May








MK Parks & Run We have missed the May event.  The June run will be on 5th from the Windmill pub, Caldecotte Lake.  In July it starts from Broughton Fields School.


Check with Terry (07963 043220) to find out who is going to run.  












































Future Newsletters  The next issue of Running Matters will come out in July 2011. 


Please let me have any items for publication by Friday 24th June 2011.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�














